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Response to the Invitation to the 18th Council
of Europe Conference of Ministers
Responsible for Sport

Dear Minister,

Please allow me to thank you for your kind invitation to the 18th Council of Europe Conference
of Ministers Responsible for Sport taking place in Porto from 8 to 10 October 2024, organized by
the Enlarged Partial Agreement on Sport of the Council of Europe in cooperation with the
Portuguese Ministry of Parliamentary Affairs.

This confercnce will certainly enable a platform to start and continue discussions giving input for
the following actions concerning a fresh approach to sport governing and governance.

Unfortunately, due to my prior commitments I am not able to participate. Nevertheless, Estonia

will participate and Mr Tarvi Piirn, Undersecretary for Sports, will cover the role of the head of
our delegation.

Once again, allow me to truly apologise for missing the opportunity to contribute personally to
this forward-looking debate and please accept the assurance of my highest consideration.

Yours sincerely,
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Heidy Purga
Minister
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